
 
 

 

WAARC June 13, 2017 meeting minutes 

 

President Bobby, N5VCU, called the meeting to order and welcomed all. There were 25 who checked the sign 

in list. He also thanked Vice President Will (K4MI) for the fine food for our annual club picnic. This picnic 

meeting was held at the Little Creek Reservoir Park location off Forge Road, our Field Day location in Toano.   

 

Treasurer Ted (W3TB) announced some brief field day plans. There would be a breakfast at Jimmy’s the Friday 

morning before Field Day weekend and then the antenna work force would go to the park for antenna setup 

work. He also mentioned the plans to send funds collected from the equipment sale from Don, W4RDJ/sk to 

Mrs. Crutis.  Chris (KC4CMR) indicated he would be sending invitations to the county staff and Chuck 

(AI4WU) would do the city staff. Chris would also invite the county CERT members, and Ed (K1NUH) would 

be inviting the city CERT members. Ed would also send the “press release” to the group. Business was 

suspended and all enjoyed the grilled burgers and dogs and other fixings. An added benefit was that Chuck 

brought his drone for us to try out.  

  

The picnic was enjoyed by all, and there were lots of eyeball QSOs and good conversations. The Club 

sponsored the food and beverage; thanks to the picnic masters, and all who helped for their efforts. It was a 

great time. 

 

Attendees: 

 

AB2AN John KG4SMV Steve N5VCU Bobby

AI4WU Chuck KL0S Dino no call Veronica

AJ4RS Bob KL0SS Toby no call Patty

AJ4XV Dave KM4JRG Bob no call Beverly

K1NUH Ed KM4YSN Randy no call Leslie

K4MI Will KN4BKY Vincent W3TB Ted

K8LF Jerome KU4FO Carl WA3RWP Wally

KC4CMR Chris N4DJ Don WB5LFS Marcus

WG4F Dan  
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted,  Dan, WG4F.   Please send any corrections or additions to me.  

 

 
 

 


